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Date: April 13, 2020 

 

Message from the President 

 

Dear WCL Members, 

 

I hope everyone is staying safe and healthy as we continue to face the challenges due to 

COVID-19 and fight this pandemic. This is a time of uncertainty as we do not know what 

lies ahead of us. Everyone’s health and safety is our top most priority. We will continue to 

monitor the situation and follow CDC guidelines, as well as state and federal mandates.  

 

As announced earlier, we have postponed all WCL activities until further notice. We have 

cancelled the 2020 WCL Memorial Day Youth Tournament. Currently we remain 

uncertain as to whether we will be able to have any cricket this season. We, in the 

Executive Committee, in conjunction with the Board, will be looking at all possibilities in 

regards to membership dues in case we have a curtailed season, or in case we are unable to 

have any cricket this season. 

 

On behalf of WCL Joint Leadership, I would like to take this opportunity and thank all the 

doctors, nurses, health care workers, and other essential workers that are dedicated in 

helping the community during this difficult time. 

 

I would also request our fellow WCL members to extend their help to the WCL 

community, as well as small businesses that might be affected due to COVID-19. To that 

effect, we will allow WCL members to promote their small businesses located in the DMV 

area on WCL’s Facebook page on Sundays, till we continue to face this pandemic.  

 

I urge everyone to continue following the CDC guidelines and the government mandates, 

and take the necessary steps to protect yourself and your loved ones. Together, we can and 

we will fight this. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anand Patel 

President, WCL 

On behalf of WCL Joint Leadership 


